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The Trumbull County Wellness Committee met on Thursday, October 13, 2022, at the Commissioners’ 
Hearing Room at the Administration Building.  Those in attendance included:  
 
   Jenna Amerine, TCCHD, Chairperson  
   Mitzi Sabella, Planning Commission 
   Angie Mackey, UHC  
   Mike Merk, UHC 
   Steve Charles, HR 
   Barb Vingle, Clerk of Courts 
    
Chairperson, Jenna Amerine, called the meeting to order at 3:06 p.m.  
 
I. New Business 

 
• Jenna reported that there will be a flu clinic on October 26, 2022, in the Commissioners’ 

Hearing Room.  
• Jenna will send a Diabetes Screening Checklist out in November. 
• Jenna stated that we will work on the completion of the Rally Program with the drawing 
• Jenna also stated that she sent out Real Appeal information and information on myUHC.com.  
• Gym check in will start in January.  
• Mike Merk was in attendance and went over the 2022 Satisfaction Survey and 2023 Wellness 

Calendar with the committee and made some changes.  The survey will go out end of October 
and run until December 1, 2022.  There will be 2 $25 gift cards given out for participating. 
 

III. Adjournment  
 

Next meeting will be on Thursday, November 10, 2022, at 3:00 p.m. in the Commissioners’ 
 Hearing Room.  Note:  There will not be a meeting in December. 

 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 4:07 p.m.  
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